
16 October 2018  
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our participation in Math Week Ireland we would ask that you please 
send in any loose change on Thursday 18th October.  The coins will be sorted and 
counted in each class.  This year we will donate the proceeds to a local charitable 
cause as we have been asked to contribute to the medical treatment of a sick child. 
 
Our annual pumpkin carving competition will take place as usual.  The PTA will 
sponsor a first, second and third prize in each class.  Pumpkins can be brought to 
school on Wednesday 24th and must be collected on Thursday 25th October.  
Weather permitting, we intend to display the pumpkins outside in the front yard. 
 
Our Hallowe’en Disco will take place on Thursday 25th October from 6.30 pm – 8.00 
pm.  The disco is for St Malachy’s pupils only.   Children can come to school dressed 
for Hallowe’en on Thursday 25th October. 
 
School closes on Friday 26th October at 11 am and re-opens on Monday 5th 
November.  Parent Teacher meetings will take place on Friday 26th commencing 
12.30 pm.  Teachers will be forwarding a timetable to parents. 
 
The project board meeting for the new school will meet on Friday 26th October at 2 
pm and it is hoped that Stage 1 of the process will be completed at this meeting.  
The next stage is where the final option is sent for financial approval.   
 
The flu vaccine will be administered by the school nursing team on Monday 5th 
November.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


